This month we have been focusing on spring! We have taken a particular interest in plants and how they grow. We all planted an individual plant in little plastic pots and have all been excited to water the plants and watch as they grow. We have already started to extend on this by planting some strawberry plants in our yard. We can't wait till they are all grown!
This month we said a big happy birthday to Nathan and Cody who both turned two!
Just a reminder that the warmer weather is well and truly here which means we now need to be bringing in our hats! As we are a sun smart centre we also need to remember to bring in t-shirts that cover the shoulders.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly we would like to say a big thank you to Jess Nowell who has built an awesome boat for us all to enjoy. The children have loved climbing in and out of the boat and using the steering wheel to guide the boat.
